From: I

Sent: 21 January 2020 15:32

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Variation 2 to the 2017-2023 Fingal Development Plan

From: Donal Moriarty <Donal.Moriarty@fingal.ie>

Sent: 21 lanuary 2020 15:23

To: Jackie Fowler <jackie.fowler@fingal.ie>

Subject: FW: Variation 2 to the 2017-2023 Fingal Development Plan

Sent: 21 January 2020 15:09
To: Donal Moriarty <Donal.Moriarty@fingal.ie>
Subject: Variation 2 to the 2017-2023 Fingal Development Plan

Hi Donal

| am experiencing difficulty in uploading a submission on the online consultation portal and 1 would greatly
appreciate if you could forward this email to the relevant person who is dealing with Variation 2 to the 2017-2023
Fingal Development Pian.

Please consider the following text to be included as a separate paragraph under sub-section 6.12 "Location of
employment” that forms part of Section 6:

6.12 Location of employment
Core Area

The text in quotation marks below should he inserted as an additional paragraph after Paragraph 1 of the proposed
text

"The opening of Business Parks and industrial complexes near Junctions 5 (Balbriggan South) and 6 {Balbriggan)
together with the benefits accruing from the M1 motorway, will increase the attractiveness of Balbriggan to
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businesses that require easy access to Dublin airport and the IFSC in Dublin city. The readily available workforce,
together with the power, natural gas, and fibre-optic resources can be used to attract large-scale employers to the
area."

Many thanks for your help.

Kind regards

John Smith





